
DEWAR COLLEGE OF EDUCATION AND HUMAN SERVICES 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

(10.19.17) 
 

Attendance: Keith Waugh, Linda Most, Corine Meyers-Jennings, Barbara Radcliffe, Don Leech, Lynn 
Minor, Sonya Sanderson, Kate Warner, Ofelia Nikolova, Shirley Andrews, Natalie Kuhlmann, Renee 
Whitmer, Deborah Marciano & Steve Downey. 

Meeting called to order by Dr. Minor at 8:32 am. 

Approval of Minutes: Dr. Radcliffe moved to accept the minutes from 10.12.17 and Dr. Leech seconded. 
No one opposed, no one abstained, and said motion passed via consensus. 

Curriculum Proposals: 

MCL: Dr. Nikolova presented the committee with revisions to the four FLED/ESOL bridge tracks that 
were discussed in last week’s meeting (Please see handouts). The track name and corresponding catalog 
copies were updated based on previous input from the committee. Discussion ensued. Dr. Most moved to 
pass these revisions and Dr. Leech seconded. No one opposed, no one abstained, and said motion passed 
via consensus. 

Call for Nominations for GaPSC Site Visitor Trainers: Dr. Minor would like to make nominations for 
GaPSC site visitor trainers. Please let her know if you are interested. The nominations are due next week. 

Academic Maps: Dr. Minor asked committee members and their faculty to look at the academic maps 
listed on their program websites to ensure that what is on the web is correct. If you do not have an 
academic map, look into including one on your website. These academic maps are given to incoming 
transfer and freshman students when they start. Please contact Dr. Rubin if you would like to make 
revisions and copy Dr. Minor.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:13am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katie Rowland 


